
DIRECT PAYMENT AUTHORIZATION 

Direct Payment is a convenient and cost-effective alternative to writing checks 
and mailing them or paying in person.  With Direct Payment, your account at 
your financial institution is charged directly for your bill.  Remember to post 
these amounts in your checkbook on the first or fifteenth of the each month.  

Your financial institution statements will reflect the payments. 

Complete, sign, and mail this form to Kathy Foderaro in the Business Office.  
(Voided check needed only if you are a new participant or if your bank 

information has changed.)  The amount noted below will be charged to the 
designated account on the first or fifteenth of the each month from April 2019 

to January 2020.

Name/Names: 

Daytime phone number:  

Amount to Charge:  $     ______________________________________________ 

I understand that I authorize The Pike School to instruct my financial institution to 
make payments directly from my account.  I control the payments and if at any time 
I wish to discontinue the service, I may simply notify the School’s Business Office 
(ext 6614) 

_________________________________________ ____________________ 
Signature      Date 


